
MEMORANDUM

TO: Lycoming Law Association

FROM: John P. Pietrovito, Chairperson

DATE: January 2, 2009

RE: Annual Report of the Education Committee

The Education Committee continued its efforts to provide the members of the

Lycoming Law Association with the opportunity to obtain most, if not all, of their required

CLE credits and avoid traveling outside of Lycoming County.

First, the LLA periodically receives a list of videotaped seminars sponsored by the

Pennsylvania Bar Institute.  The lists were reviewed and topics thought to be of interest to

members of the LLA were selected for presentation at either the Courthouse or the new

LLA office.

Second, the Lunch and Learn seminars continued throughout 2008 through the

efforts of our Executive Director, Jessica Engel, and the willingness of members of the LLA

to present topics of interest to the membership.

Finally, the Lycoming Law Association will be able to provide webcasts of seminars

in 2009 and thereafter at the new LLA office.  This significant development was made

possible through the initiative and efforts of our Executive Director, Jessica Engel, who

applied to the Pennsylvania Bar Association for a grant which enabled the LLA to purchase

the equipment necessary to provide the webcasts locally.
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